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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 15, 2003

TO: Honorable Joe Nixon, Chair, House Committee on Civil Practices 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB930 by Shapiro (Relating to the liability of school employees.), Committee Report 2nd 
House, As Amended

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated, based on analyses made by the Texas 
Education Agency.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated. According to the Texas 
Education Agency, the bill would expand the immunity currently provided under state law for 
professional employees of school districts to include any immunity and other protections provided 
under the Paul D. Coverdell Teacher Protection Act of 2001 (20 USC Section 6731 et seq.).

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
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